
 

     

Term 2  Week 8 2018  

Learn, achieve, succeed at Binda Public School 

 

Friday  
29th June 

Canberra 
Theatre 

Sat 30th 
June 

P&C  
Street Stall 
Crookwell 

Friday 
6th July 

Last Day of 
Term 2 

Term 3 starts 
for students 

Tuesday 
24th July  Meerkat  

Productions  
at Bigga PS 

Thursday 
2nd August 

GCOPS  
performance 

Dental Clinic… 
As well as completing a dental 
check for our students, the staff of 
the dental clinic also conducted a 
session to explain how we should 
clean our teeth. 
Did you know that we should not do 
a final rinse of our teeth after brush-
ing them for two minutes? 
Ask your child to give you a demon-
stration of the cleaning tips that 
they learnt from the clinic. 

P&C Street Stall... 
Saturday 30th June 
Students have been given a book-
let of raffle tickets to sell as part of 
the raffle for the upcoming street 
stall. Please  start collecting items 
that can be sold at the stall. Items, 
including cooking can be dropped 
off at school or delivered to the 
front of the toilet block early on 
Saturday 30th 
June. 
 

 

Skool Loop for Binda Public School… 
In an effort to keep families informed of upcoming events, communicate possible 
evacuations and provide another way of providing notification to the school of the 
reasons for student absences, Binda PS joined with the App Skool Loop. 
This App can be downloaded onto mobile phones. Once this is done, request our 
school by typing in Binda Public School when prompted and then tap choose. By 
having this app on your phone, you can receive group text messages, reminders 
and be prepared for unexpected occasions such as  a sudden evacuation due to 
snow, flooding or threat of bushfire. If you have any questions, please contact the 
school office for more details. 

http://www.binda-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
mailto:binda-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Business Name 

Have a great week 
Lisa Harrison 

Principal 
     Binda Public School 

Pirate Day… 
Thank you to everybody who took part in the recent Pirate Day. The final 
amount of donations will soon be known, but we were overwhelmed with the 
support from the local community, as well as our families from Binda, Laggan 
and Bigga Schools. 
There were certainly some very fierce pirates roaming through the grounds of 
Binda Public School looking for treasure, using the pirate photo booth, cooking 
salt biscuits and creating a pirate video. The students from the three schools 
also took time out to practise the dance routine for the GCOPs performance 
early next term.  
A very big thank you to the staff who worked so hard to make the day such a success. 
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